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20/07/2024  16:46:052024/2243/P OBJ Jon Therkleson As the tenant residing in Flat 7 (The Cottage), I fully endorse and support the objections detailed in the 

submission made by Mr John Zangwill.

The proposed extension will have a significant and unacceptable impact on Flat 7. An overbearing and 

dominating effect, that is extremely detrimental to the existing enjoyment of Flat 7. 

1. Overlooking, Privacy & Outlook:  The proposed habitable space with glass walls directly overlooks the 

private rear patio and master bedroom of Flat 7, at a distance of 0 and 4 meters respectively, and would result 

in an intrusive and unacceptable loss of privacy.

2. Daylight: The development will result in a significant loss of visible skylight and daylight for and shadowing 

across the rear garden, rear private patio and master bedroom of Flat 7. The loss of daylight for the rear 

private patio and master bedroom will be 50% of that which Flat 7 currently enjoys.

3. Sunlight:  The development will result in the total loss of seasonal high-summer sunshine for the private 

rear patio and master bedroom of Flat 7.
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